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It is with our deepest sorrow and sadness that the Health Commission announces that Barbara 

Decker, Health Commissioner passed away on October 24, 2020 in Stamford, CT.  The entire 

Health Commission & City of Stamford mourns this loss.  On behalf of the Health Commission, 

we extend our deepest sympathies to Barbara’s family.   Barbara was a larger-than-life figure 

who brought her remarkable passion, experience and energy will be missed.  We extend our most 

heartfelt condolences and sympathy to Barbara’s family.  Our thoughts are with them at this most 

difficult time.  

 

Funeral Services will be at 11AM tomorrow, October 28th at Leo P Gallagher Funeral Home, 

located at 2900 Summer Street, Stamford, CT. Those who wish to join remotely can do so by 

visiting LeoPGallagher-stamford.com and clicking the join livestream link. 
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